From: —

To: IPBreview
Subject: Review of the Tax Practitioners Board
Date: Monday, 12 August 2019 2:05 01 PM

The proposal to reinstate the Accountant’s Exemption and to allow financial advisers to prov de incidental taxation advice is the most sensible
legislative proposal to issue from the government in a decade with regard to financial services regulation.

This model worked extremely well and t was only a few individual’s who had a problem with it. At any rate having now trialled the alternative let
us hope that this proposal goes through and that clients can once again access timely cost-effective advice without voluminous unread paperwork

that the current approach is generating.
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